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There were some rumors going around that the iNtegrate project was going to be put on hold due to the budget situation.  Chancellor Klaich put these rumors to rest, by saying this was not true.

Demo of CRM has been delayed until latest version is available.

IDPs for Academic Structure and Campus Community were completed for the co-pilots.   These sessions include training and setup issues and decisions.

IDPs for Financial Aid began the week of February 22, 2010.  They will resume the week of March 8th.
Three email lists have been set up to help facilitate communications between GBC iNtegrate project team members.
Module leads at all institutions continue to meet on Monday afternoons.

Project leads for all institutions continue to meet twice a week.

The iNtegrate Project office has hired a student worker from UNR to assist WNC and GBC with the project.  Nichole Achey will be working with us on the project work plan and communications.

GBC had its iNtegrate  Module Leads meeting on Friday, February 26th.  Due to the Board of Regents meeting, there will not be a meeting on March 5th.  The next scheduled meeting is March 12th.
